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UPDATE 

 

21st April 2022 
 
Dear Community Member 

We are aware that you may be experiencing an increase in noise from our Fawley 

complex and we are sorry for any disruption this may be causing. 

Our team has identified that we have an issue with a valve on one of our units. We are 

taking action to isolate this unit to carry out the necessary work to resolve the matter. 

Again, we apologise for any inconvenience that may cause and we thank you for your 

patience and understanding. 

 
Regards 

 

Annita McCurdy 

Process Manager 

 


